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Change Request Number:  08JDA 013 
 
Date: 1/25/2008  
 
Proposed by: Project Fisheries  
 
 
Location of Change 
JDA 2.5.1.2.d.2 
 
Proposed Change: 
Add “During the fish turbine #3 overhaul in 2008, floating orifice gates 18 and 19 will be 
closed.” 
  
 
Reason for Change: 
1. Due to the long term overhaul of fish turbine #3, the John Day south ladders' AWS will be 
provided by only two turbines (they will be operated at maximum RPMs) during the entire 2008 
adult passage season.  
2. According to the internal two pumps' test performed by JD Fisheries in the fall of 2007, it is 
expected that at times of low tailrace the south ladder entrances maybe experiencing criteria 
deficiencies/shortages (less than optimal or even slightly below criteria.)  
3. To assure the proper operational criteria at the main powerhouse entrances (SE and NE,) the 
two FOGs closest to the NE entrance (bays 19& 18) are required to be closed (they were 
selected per UofI adult salmon tracking data.)  
4. The benefits of this action include an ability to achieve an optimal passage criteria during the 
spring and at least minimum criteria during the summer and fall seasons.  
 
 
 
Comments from others: 
 
 
Record of Final Action: 
Language changed as proposed. 
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